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February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Wednesday, 26th February 2025, we will host our Year 9 Options Evening here at the 

academy for the families of all Year 9 students. This is an opportunity for you to visit the 

academy and meet the subject teams to support decisions about option choices. 

 

You will have received communication with details of the event, but as parents/carers of 

students on our SEND register, I want to draw your attention to the earlier 5 pm time, which 

will be offered for SEND students only who may struggle with the larger crowds of the later 

times. 

 

The same information and subject discussions will be offered in all evening sittings, and 

you are more than welcome to attend at whichever time is most convenient. 

 

Please discuss with your child which time they would rather attend. 

 

If there are any issues with booking or attending, please feel free to contact me via the 

email below: 

 

soakley@ossma.co.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on the evening of Wednesday, 26th February 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
Mr S Oakley 

Assistant Principal - SENCO 
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